
 
PRESS RELEASE 

CITY OF COLEMAN 
February 4, 2020 6:00 pm 

Delay of Non-Essential Operations - City of Coleman 

Due to inclement weather, most City of Coleman facilities will delay 
operations until 10:00 AM on Wednesday, February 5, 2020.  A winter 
weather event is affecting the City of Coleman.  The National Weather 
Service has issued Winter Weather Advisory for our area to include sleet, 
freezing rain, and snow.  These conditions are expected to continue through 
Wednesday afternoon.   
 
The following City of Coleman Facilities will be affected 

• City Hall 
• Public Works  
• Municipal Court 
• Public Library 

Waste Connections of Texas may have a delay in Garbage Collections.  
Please leave your trash receptacles out and Waste Connections will resume 
operations as soon as the weather permits. 
 
Public Safety Facilities will continue to serve our residents. 
 
To report power outages within the City Limits please call 325-214-1937. 
 
Please monitor our city website and social media pages for information as 
this event unfolds.  A Winter Weather Advisory means that periods of snow, 
sleet, or freezing rain will cause travel difficulties. Be prepared for slippery 
roads and limited visibilities. Please use caution while driving.  Hazardous 
travel conditions will develop late Tuesday night and will continue into 
Wednesday. Be weather aware and stay safe.   

 
  


